



John Devine M.A. (Hons); M.Ed; SQH Headteacher

Breadaibane Academy
ABERFELDY PH15 2DU
Tel 01887 822300 • Fax 01887 820464
Email breadalbane@pkc.gov.uk
Website www.breadalbane.pkc.sch.uk

Dear parent/carer,

P7 TRANSITION

I hope that you and your family are all well and looking forward to the Christmas holidays.

I wanted to give you an update about the planned transition programme, given the changing picture on return to school after the holidays.

Our video of the school is almost complete, and I am awaiting GLOW logins from some of our associated primary schools. I have already started to put together the P7 transition team based on the information I have to date. Please do not worry if your child does not yet have access, I will let you know, through your primary schools, when information is posted there.

As a visit to the school is beginning to seem more unlikely, particularly in the near future, Mr Devine and I plan to have virtual meetings with you all during next term. This will give us an opportunity to tell you about our school and for you to ask questions. Again, I will issue more information on this nearer the time.

In my previous letter I mentioned that I was awaiting restrictions to be lifted for youth services who help us to deliver part of the transition programme, this continues to be the case. Comrie Croft Residential Centre is still booked for two nights from Wednesday 12th to Friday 14th May and should this be able to go ahead I will let you know. We still hope to organise the 2 day visit to the school in June when pupils follow their new timetable. All enhanced transitions will take place, as agreed through planning meetings, unless we are instructed otherwise.

I will contact you again next term but for now I hope you have a lovely holiday and I send you our best wishes for the festive period.

Yours faithfully

Karen Gatehouse Deputy Head Teacher of Support











